
Dear Madison Elementary School Families, 

 

It is with great enthusiasm and excitement that I write this letter of introduction as the new 

Assistant Principal of Madison Elementary School. I look forward to joining the Madison family 

and supporting Dr. Corneille in continuing to grow this amazing school community. I am truly 

honored to join a strong school culture synonymous with excellence, dedication, and 

collaboration. It is my goal to enhance these through collective knowledge and creativity of our 

students, staff, and families.  

I have lived most of my life in Snohomish County and have never wanted to leave this special 

area of Washington. I have both B.A and M.Ed. degrees in Education from University of 

Washington. I have worked with variety of students ranging in age from Pre-K through 3rd grade 

and hold endorsements in teaching K-8th grade, Special Education and English Language 

Learners. My decision to become an administrator came from my desire to make a positive 

impact on an entire school community. As the Assistant Principal, I will work diligently with Dr. 

Corneille, our faculty and staff, and community to carry out the vision and mission of Madison 

Elementary. Diversity and inclusion are pillars of my educational mantra and I am committed to 

continuous professional growth and ensuring educational equity and access for all of our 

students.  

The partnership between home and school should inspire confidence in students to use their 

powers to shape their future and the future of our community. It is my hope that we will work 

together to provide our students the best learning opportunities to achieve their full potential. My 

door is always open, and I welcome your conversation and collaboration throughout this year. I 

look forward to celebrating our collective successes during the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Wishing you and your family a safe and healthy summer! 

Amy Lee, M.Ed. 

Madison Assistant Principal 

slee@everettsd.org 

425-385-5900 
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